WOKINGHAM COPY.

ENCLOSURE

2nd October, 1944.
Dear 8irs,

I am in receipt of Mr. Edgar's letter of the
29th ultimo respecting the casse of the motorship "WUDO"
and do not think there is any need for your interim
certificates to be altered as we have already written to
the Owners acquainting them of the fact that the notation
of "Examined L.R. 8,44" which was recommended has been
withheld pending the renewal of the gearing.

I enclose herewith a copy of this letter for
your files.

I am, Dear 8irs,
Yours falthfully,

Clark to the
Classification Committes.
The Surveyors,

NEWCA STLE-ON-TYNE.
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